AAIG

Recovery

GSO Field Trip Sponsored by AAIG
Friday October 18, 2024

Greetings:

Annapolis Area Intergroup (AAIG) is organizing a day field trip to the General Service Office in
NYC. We would leave the Annapolis area early morning Friday October 18th, 2024 at 6am and
return back to Annapolis by 11pm. The mode of transportation is by tour coach bus with a
limitation of 55 seats. The day will include a GSO organized interoffice A.A. meeting, from
11am-12pm, followed by a tour of the GSO offices including the archives. The tour will end at
approximately 1:15pm.

From about 1:30-6:30pm participants are free to do as they wish in the surrounding area of
NYC. Some ideas are shopping or walking in Central Park. Some may venture to China Town or
Little Italy for a bite to eat. Others are welcome to stay and do some research in the GSO
Archives and dive into nostalgia. October is a beautiful time of year to visit NYC. This is a
wonderful opportunity to leave the driving to a professional and sit back and enjoy fellowship or
just a relaxing ride there and back. AAIG is looking to cover the costs of the transportation and
the light snack that will be supplied. We can offer bottled water but we ask that you bring an
additional snack to share. The bus ride will include at least two stops for bathroom breaks and
quick fast food.

AAIG is asking $65 per person to offset the cost of the trip. Seating is limited to 55. Online
registration to be announced. Because the seats are limited, we would like to get your opinion
as to if this is of interest. So before we open the registration and ask for payment, we ask that
you reply to this email with your response. YES INTERESTED, replies will be sent the link to the
registration page.

Please reply no later than Sunday September 8th, 2024

Thank you,
Dominic Longacre
AAIG Chair



